


2017 application requirements

References
	 1.  Candidates must submit recommendations from at least three references.
	 2.  At least two recommendations must be written by APPE preceptors.
	 3.  References must complete the standard form in PhORCAS.
	 4.  References should provide written comments on applicant’s characteristics in the PhORCAS reference area. 
	 5.  References must also complete the Narrative Comments section in the PhORCAS reference area.
	 6.  Our program will only accept recommendation letters through PhORCAS.

Letter of Intent
	 1.  At a minimum, the letter of intent must address all of the following: 
	 	 •  Short-term goals
	 	 •  Long-term goals 
	 	 •  What the candidate can bring to the CFV/SR-AHEC Pharmacy Residency program and how the residency can help the 	
		     candidate achieve his or her goals.
	 	 •  Plans after completing the PGY1 residency program, to include potentially staying in our region of North Carolina.

Cape Fear Valley Health is a six-hospital system with 880 beds and 15 outpatient clinics located in Fayetteville, NC and the surrounding 
communities. It has more than one million inpatients and outpatients annually. More information about Cape Fear Valley Health can be found 
at www.capefearvalley.com. 

To apply for the residency, please submit application materials through PhORCAS by December 30, 2016. Information regarding supplemental 
application materials to be submitted can be found on our website, www.southernregionalahec.org/pharmacyresidency. Candidates will be 
notified of an offer for an on-site interview by the middle of February 2017.

Southern Regional AHEC is one of nice AHECs in the state of North Carolina. It is affiliated with Duke University and part of the NC AHEC 
Program located at UNC-Chapel Hill. Southern Regional AHEC trains Family Medicine residents and other healthcare professionals and 
provides primary healthcare through The Family Medicine Center. More information about Southern Regional AHEC can be found at www.
southernregionalahec.org.

Pharmacy Residency Program Director
Susan Miller, PharmD, MBA, BCPS, CDE, FCCP
Email: susan.miller@sr-ahec.org
Phone: (910) 678-7302

Fayetteville is located in the Sandhills region of North Carolina. It is the 6th largest metro area in North Carolina with a population of 325,000. 
It is conveniently located close to many of the state’s beaches (2 hrs.), mountains (4 hrs.) and Raleigh/Durham (1 hr.). More information about 
Fayetteville can be found at www.visitfayettevillenc.com.
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